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                                                                                         17th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers  

                         

Whole School Diwali Day   

  

On Friday 10th November we are having a whole school ‘Diwali Day’. All children are invited to come into 

school on this day dressed either in traditional clothes, party clothes or clothes that are brightly coloured. 

As part of this exciting day, the children will also take part in a range of activities linked to the Diwali 

celebration- such as creating rangoli patterns, making diya lamps and exploring the festivities of Diwali. 

The children will also have the opportunity to listen to a range of traditional music related to Diwali. 

 

Year 4 will also be performing their class assembly on the afternoon of this date – more information will be 

sent to Year 4 parents separately.  

 

On this day, the children will also have the opportunity to try traditional food eaten on Diwali, which will be 

provided by school. In addition to this, the school’s lunchtime menu will be changed for this day of 

celebration. 

  

We look forward to seeing the children dressed up and to everyone having an enjoyable day.  

  

Thank you for your continued support.      

  

  

Mr Perry and Miss Powell 

  

  

Loxdale Primary School   
Dudley   Street,  Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 0AU   

  

                   



  

  


